From: WCC Treasurer

Sent: 22/09/2023 1:27:01 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Attention: Olivia Ramage - Planner - Northern Beaches Council

Hello Ms. Ramage. | understand consideration is being made for the creation of indoor cricket
nets at 11 Boola Place, Cromer. | would like to add my voice to those who are in favor of such
a development. Have a local set of indoor cricket nets would be an amazing resource for all of
the kids that play cricket here in the Northern Beaches. As a father of 3 cricket players, we
often find challenges getting to the nets before it is getting dark. Obviously, wet weather also
plae a part in making it difficult to use existing outdoor facilities. Just having indoor facilities
would be extremely important for local cricket players to develop their skills. If we had such
facilities, | am certain that they would be heavily used throughout the entire year. Please give
a positive response to this development as much consideration as you can. With sincere

thanks, Jeff
ez

Jeff Downs
Warringah Cricket Club - Treasurer






